Good Afternoon Horizon Families,

Curriculum Night is an opportunity for you to come into the school, meet the teachers and administration team and hear about what your child is learning. This is our first in person Curriculum Night since 2019! Please make every effort to attend on Thursday, September 22nd as we strive to keep you informed about your child's education and offer suggestions on how you can support their learning at home. Communication between home and school is directly related to your child's success in school. Some Parent Teacher Organization members will be there to give out popsicle treats and information about the PTO. Teachers will offer two sessions, one at 6:00 PM and a repeat session at 6:30 PM. Each session is approximately 25 minutes.
As we finish up the first full week of school, children are quickly getting used to the daily routines. Going forward, I am asking parents who bring their children to school to allow them to enter the building by themselves. This will help to foster their independence in hanging up their coat and backpack and switching out their shoes, etc. as well as clear up the congestion in the hallways. Thank you! 
Attached is information about UDFC soccer registration, if interested.
We had a successful fire drill today and next week we will be conducting a lockdown drill. More information on lockdown drills and hold and secure drills will be sent home later today.

Thank you,
Nancy Liberatore
Principal
nliberatore@hrce.ca
902-465-8651 ext. 1
